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Attention: David Maxwell 

Dear David 

c: 
calibre 

CONSULTING 

Ginninderry - Murrumbidgee River Corridor Boundary Change and Trunk Sewer Alignment 

Brown Consulting prepared the Sewer and Water Concept Plan Report dated June 2014 for the Riverview 
Group. Since preparation of this report, the Murrumbidgee River Corridor boundary has been revised in the 
NSW part of the development which affects the trunk sewer main alignment identified in this report, with a 
section of this main now falling within the river corridor reserve. 

highlights 
one location only where the previously proposed trunk sewer main would run through the area added to the 
river corridor reserve. This new trunk sewer main alignment can be modified to ensure the trunk sewer is able 
to stay within the development footprint and outside the river corridor reserve by installing an additional 
section of micro tunnel to avoid disturbance to the Corridor area. We have now adopted that additional micro­ 
tunnel as part of our sewer master planning for the project. 

Should you have any further queries regarding the above please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. 

Yours faithfully 
Calibre Consulting 

Peter Lewis 
Principal Engineer 

calibreconsulting.co 

Calibre have overlaid the updated river corridor boundary on the original sewer masterplan which 


